
Support Our After-School Service Program! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to providing quality 

after-school services for our community's youth, we are excited to announce our upcoming 

fundraising campaign. Our program has made significant strides in supporting students with 

mentoring, tutoring, and enrichment activities, but we need your help to continue this vital work. 

Every year, we serve over [number] children, and thanks to generous donors like you, we are 

able to offer them a safe and supportive environment after school. However, to maintain and 

expand our programs, we must raise [funding goal] this year. 

Here are a few ways you can contribute: 

• Make a one-time donation or set up a recurring donation on our website. 

• Become a fundraiser by sharing our campaign with your network. 

• Volunteer your time or skills to support our programs. 

Your support is crucial to our children's success. Together, we can make a difference in their 

lives and help them reach their full potential. Please consider making a contribution by [insert 

deadline]. 

Thank you for your generosity and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


